
 

25 JUN 2021 
FM:  CHDIRAUX 
TO:  ALAUX 
ALAUX 021/21 
  
Subj: RESUMPTION OF IN-PERSON AUXILIARY C-SCHOOLS – REVISION TO CG-BSX 
POLICY LETTER 21-01  
   
1. On 24 June 2021, the Chief Director of the Auxiliary signed the first revision to CG-BSX 
Policy Letter 21-01, Resumption of In-Person Auxiliary C-schools.  The purpose of this policy 
letter is to provide expanded guidance for the resumption of in-person Auxiliary C-schools as 
restrictions and limitations imposed by the COVID-19 pandemic evolve.  Auxiliarists vaccinated 
against COVID-19, as well as unvaccinated Auxiliarists, are now authorized to attend in-person 
Auxiliary C-schools subject to provisions of this policy letter. 
  
2. The policy letter can be found on the Coast Guard Chief Director of Auxiliary (CG-BSX) 
website at: CG-BSX Policy Letters.  
  
3. Internet Release is authorized. 

   
 

***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well 
as facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own 
email address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA.*** 

 

*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX   

 

If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of 
Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil. 
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